
Public Notice
Request For Public Comment

CLICK HERE

Posted: June 15, 2022

The Laredo & Webb County Area Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(LWCAMPO) hereby seeks public input for the proposed draft FY2023 
Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP). The public input period will 
remain open for 20 calendar days.

The Proposed 2023 Draft: 

Proposed Draft FY2023 UPWP

Public input in written form or by telephone is invited through July 05, 
2022 & can be given via email at gbriones@ci.laredo.tx.us, by 
telephone at (956)-794-1613, or by visiting: 
http://www.http://www.laredompo.org/requestforpubliccomment/

What:

Public Comment 
Request on Proposed 

Draft FY2023 UPWP

Submission Deadline:

July 05, 2022

Comment Submission:

All comments should be 
submitted via email to 

gbriones@ci.laredo.tx.us

by phone at 
(956)794-1613

at MPO Website
http://www.laredompo.org/requestfor-

publiccomment/

For more information visit http://www.laredompo.org/

http://www.laredompo.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Draft_2023-UPWP_2022.07.20.pdf
mailto:gbriones@ci.laredo.tx.us
http://www.laredompo.org/requestforpubliccomment/
mailto:gbriones@ci.laredo.tx.us
http://www.laredompo.org/requestforpubliccomment/
http://www.laredompo.org/



